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May 25, 2019 Chinese Temple Open for tours and more  

 

Meet our new curator John Seed as he opens the doors to the Chinese Temple 

as part of the Cambria Historical Society’s Heritage Day program on May 25. 

Curator Seed comes to Greenspace after a long career as a professor of art and 

art history; he has a deep interest in Chinese art and often writes for Arts of 

Asia magazine. He'll be present when Greenspace opens the Chinese temple to 

the public for Nan Rae's demonstration on May 25th. 

 

Seed is bringing the painter Nan Rae to demonstrate Chinese brush style 

painting at the Greenspace Chinese Temple. Her work focuses on scenes of 

nature and flowers. Rather than relying on preparatory sketches or models, the 

artist paints with rapid, intuitive movements of the brush that convey a “mind 

image” of the subject.  Nan is a very gifted artist who often teaches at the 

Huntington Library and has offered workshops in the Pasadena area for over 30 

years.  The Saturday events at the Temple are free of charge. 

 

Nan Rae will also host an art workshop for a limited number of students at the 

Allied Arts Association Art Center on Main Street in Cambria on Sunday, May 

26 for $50.  You can learn more about Nan Rae by visiting her website or 

Instagram.  

 

For further information, contact  

Greenspace - The Cambria Land Trust 

P.O. Box 1505 

Cambria  CA 93428 

805 927 2866 

www.greenspacecambria.org 
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